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                    BRONX COMMUNITY BOARD NO. 8 
        Minutes of the Education Committee Meeting  
  Held on June 26, 2018 at the Board Office, 5676 Riverdale Avenue 
 
 
PRESENT      AFILLIATION 
Sylvia Alexander      Education Committee, Chair  
Judith Green      Community Committee Member 
 
GUESTS 
Dr. Eda Ramsay      St. Jemuel Group Family Daycare, Inc. 
Christina Perez       St. Jemuel Group Family Daycare, Inc 
 
ABSENT 
Eric Dinowitz      CB8, Committee Member 
Marvin Goodman     CB8, Committee Member 
Rita Pochter-Lowe     CB8, Committee Member 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:40pm. 
 
The minutes of April 24 and May 22 were not accepted since a quorum was not present. 
 
The chair called upon Dr. Ramsay and Christina Perez to present their SAPO request for 
the St. Jemuel Group Family Daycare, Inc.  The event is to take place on September 1, 2018 
as the Back To School Rally.  The request is for a full street closure at Webb Avenue between 
197 Street and Reservoir Avenue.  The closure would be between 8:00am and 4:30pm. 
The event is for the students, families and the community. The event has be held previously.   
 
Since a quorum was not present, the chair will introduce the resolution before the Land Use 
Committee at its July meeting.  
 
A member suggested that the committee continue to visit schools in the fall as they did in 
the Spring. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:10pm. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
       Sylvia Alexander, Chair 
       Education Committee 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


